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Dear ZADNA members,

As you may remember, we started a consultation process that ran from 2 — 23 December last year about
the proposed changes to the org.za policy. We received limited formal submissions, but had some
interesting discussions in the ZADNA discussion list (discuss@zadna.org.za) about the proposed
changes.

ZADNA has reviewed the views expressed and its Board resolved that the proposed changes to org.za
should not be implemented at this stage until ZADNA completes its work of developing and/or clarifying

charters for each of the .za 2" |evel domains. This decision has been communicated to the org.za
administrator.

The work of developing domain charters should be finalised in due course in consultation with the current
domain administrators and the local Internet community. We hope to have the charters out for comment
sometime in March 2010. This means that ZADNA will no longer hold a workshop (as indicated last
month) to discuss the org.za proposed changes and clarify various issues surrounding org.za.

ZADNA would like to thank all the persons that participated in the org.za discussions, and made
submissions.

Regards,
Vika Mpisane
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